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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

09/11/2021  16:18:132021/3105/P SUPPRT Helen Style I am writing in support of the Eruv, which even though may be servicing few users, allows inclusivity by giving 

religious Jews the ability to travel to synagogue by wheelchair, pram, electric scooter thus allowing them to 

participate in both the religious and social elements of their community on the Sabbath.

09/11/2021  14:56:122021/3105/P SUPPRT Daniel J Shaw Fully in favour of this application. The erection of 13 poles with clear wire between is  inconspicuous but 

crucially supports Jewish observance of the Sabbath.  In doing so it will significantly strengthen the cultural life 

and diversity of  the Borough.

09/11/2021  18:04:052021/3105/P COMMNT neil cohe If there was an eruv it would enable observant families with young children to be able go out on Fridays and 

Saturdays to attend synagogue, not just for praying but also for the social aspect of leisure activities

Similarly for people in wheelchairs

Where there is an eruv already in place it hasn¿t changed the demographic of the type of person living there 

to take advantage of the benefit of this ¿relaxation¿ area
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